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Aguilera Jason

From: James Baldwin 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 11:45 AM
To: Aguilera Jason
Subject: N443JF accident report

In regard  to the accident involving  N443JF  I do not belive that the engine control cables approximity to the 
left rudder pedal had anything to do with the loss of engine power.            James Baldwin    




